
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

The Cuyama Basin Groundwater Sustainability Agency Regular Board Meeting Set for 
June 3, 2020 Has Been Cancelled. 

A Special Meeting is Being Scheduled for June 25 tentatively at 4:00 P.M. The Next 
Regular Scheduled Meeting is Set for August 5, 2020 at 4:00 P.M. 

__________________________________________________ 
Taylor Blakslee, Acting Board Secretary 


